
Deputy Superintendent Board of Education Update 1-9-2025 

 

December- 

18th – Professional Development Sub-Committee of the Superintendents. 

19th – Troubleshooting a student/staffing situation in a special education 

program. 

 

January- 

3rd – Continued work on staffing situation that occurred on 12/19. 

6th – Review Arts in Education Coser and applicable costs.  Pre-Board of Education 

Meeting. 

7th – State P-3 Literacy Best Practices statewide webinar for Literacy Leaders.  

Thank you to Mr. Hirschey for setting up this meeting and the requisite logistics. 

8th – Chief School Officer Meeting. 


